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Information Released under Freedom of Information Act 
 
Subject: Request for employment data for companies in a variety of cities 
 
Date Released: 15 November 2018 
 
Summary of request: The applicant requested employment data for companies in a variety of 
cities 
 
Information Released 
 
The information you have requested is not held by Companies House, we do not record or 
collate this information. It is not a statutory requirement for companies to advise Companies 
House of the number of employee's they hold. Some companies may include employee 
information in their annual accounts, but it is unlikely to go into the detail you require. 
  
To be of assistance, at the link below you can find the various Companies House search 
services and data products: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/companies-house/about-our-services 
  
You may be able to find out further information on the Gov.uk website: 
https://www.gov.uk/browse/employing-people 
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